
 
 
 

STUDENTS AT DELUCA VIRTUALLY EXPLORE NASSAU 
COUNTY MUSEUM OF ART 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2021 
 

 
North Babylon fifth graders in Christina Ceccarelli's class at William E. DeLuca Elementary School went 
on a virtual field trip with the Nassau County Museum of Art educators this week. 
In planning the trip, their teacher and Education staff member, Rebecca Hirschwerk, chose to focus on 
paintings and how they affect children's emotions. Over the course of the lesson, students compared 
paintings and how each made them feel. In addition, students explored the museum, its history and 
buildings. “The class really enjoyed it and participated to the max,” Ms. Ceccarelli said. 

 


